

Monday - Thursday 10 AM - 8:30 PM

Friday – 10 AM – 2PM

Saturday 10 AM – 5 PM (Closed July & August)

Sunday 1 PM – 5 PM (Closed July & August)

Phone: (856) 829-2476

Web address: rivertonfreelibrary.org

Facebook: Riverton Free Library

Librarian & Branch Manager

Nancy Fort nfort@bcls.lib.nj.us





Riverton Free Library

306 Main Street

Riverton, NJ 08077

Serving Palmyra and Riverton Boroughs For Over 119 Years



Riverton Free Library

2018 Annual Newsletter & Appeal



President's Message

Over the years, the RFL President has used this space to remark on the progress of the past year. In 2017 our amazing accomplishments included a wonderful Retirement Party for Michael Robinson, extensive building repairs, a beautiful new plaque in front of the building donated by The Riverton Historical Society and the start of many exciting interior changes. Many thanks to all who volunteer their time as well as donate to our library, helping to keep us meaningful and strong.

We say a fond farewell to our hard-working former President, Karen Healey. Karen joined the Board in 1994 and served as President from 2001- 2015. Among the many improvements that Karen oversaw were increasing fundraising and updating our beautiful building & grounds! She also successfully led the Cocktail Party and House Tour for many years as well as the Knitted Knockers at 2017's Paint the Porch. We look forward to watching her much appreciated effort to revive the Friends and are grateful for her long service!

Regretfully, our Treasurer, Sue Bye has stepped down also. We are thankful for Sue's efforts to manage our budgets, spending and accounts! I'd also like to thank Howard Mead for stepping in as interim Treasurer and look forward to him

officially taking this title in 2018.

I'm very excited to announce the revival of The Friends of the Library. This all volunteer group is focused on increasing membership and needs volunteer help. If you would like additional information please contact me.

Last but certainly not least, I want to welcome our new Library Director and Branch Manager, Nancy Fort. In conjunction with the BCLS "Spaces and Places" initiative to brighten and make libraries more esthetically pleasing, Nancy has put in countless hours to improve our Library. She is also working with our other local libraries to increase community programs. Watch our website and Facebook page to stay on top of these exciting events! And please join me in welcoming Nancy!

I'm thrilled to announce an initiative named "The Presidents Book List". I've always enjoyed sharing my favorite books with family & friends and now I'd like to share them with all of you! Watch for my first few selections!

As always, thank YOU for your continued support! Can't wait to see everyone at the 2018 Cocktail Party!

Join Our



Special Event in 2018

Annual Cocktail Social

April 28, 2018, 7 – 11 PM

Sacred Heart Church

Our Executive Board

Kimberly Paulsen, President

Cathy Martin, Vice President

Howard Mead, Treasurer

Beatrice Horn, Secretary



We appreciate your donation!

Your donation will allow us to continue to improve service and maintain our library building. Please use the enclosed envelope and send your charitable donation, today.